Email:

Our Ref:

H0004-14.101

Date:

19 January 2001

Mr Neville Crawford



Dear Mr Crawford

I have carefully read the letter from Sperrin Lakeland Trust dated 10 January 2001.

Can I make two suggestions:-

- (1) I would need to discuss the contents of the letter with you and Mrs Crawford
- (2) We (ie you both and I) should accept the offer to discuss the report with the Erne Hospital staff

However I would not follow through with (2) until we talk. I can arrange to see you either fairly soon or say 1 hour before we meet the staff whatever you find acceptable.

It will be difficult to get a hold of staff very quickly due to their clinics etc so the sooner the request is made the better.

Please consider the foregoing and contact the office so that I can talk through the response.

Yours sincerely

Stanley E Millar

Chief Officer